Dear Mr Tulloch

Re application 2016/1189/P/97HaverstockHill
As a local i am writing in support of the planning application which is good for our community.

Tom Wyse
74 Haverstock Hill
NW3 2BE



Dear Mr Tulloch

Re application 2016/1189/P/97HaverstockHill, London NW3

As alocal i am writing in support of the planning application which is good for our community.

Frank Benvenuto
74 Haverstock Hill
NWS3 2BE



Rob Tulloch

Senior Planning Officer

Planning Solutions Team
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate
London Borough of Camden
Planning Application No: 2016/118%/p
Dear Mr Tulloch,

As a local resident | support the planning application of the Sir Richard Steele's Pub , which takes
into account the views of local residents and preserves a much loved local pub for our community

Nina Tetra

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



Dear Mr Tulloch

The Sir Richard Steele Pub, 97 Haverstock Hill, London NW3 4RL: PLANNING APPLICATION -
2016/1189/P

As a local
, | am writing in support of the above planning application which will bring great benefits to my
local community.

| fully support the applicant’s stance and proposals in this application.

Seah



Dear Mr Tulloch

With reference to Planning Application - 2016/1189/P for The Richard Steele
Pub 97, Haversack Hill London NW3 4RL

I have a business at 79 Haversack Hill and [ believe the approval of the above mentioned
planning application will bring considerable benefit to the community at large and in particular
to the immediate community.

I fully support the applicants application and proposals.
Yours sincerely

Joyce Young

Joyce Young OBE
Director

www.joyceyoungcollections.co.uk

Sent from my iPhone



Dear Mr Tulloch

With reference to Planning Application - 2016/1189/P for The Richard Steele
Pub 97, Haversack Hill London NW3 4RL

| am local at 79 Haversack Hill and | believe the approval of the above mentioned planming
application will bring considerable benefit to the community at large and in particular to the
immediate community.

I fully support the applicants application and proposals.
Yours sincerely

Mauwrice Bhuglaiv



Mr Rob Tulloch

London Borough of Camden Planning Department
5 Pancras Square

c/o Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WCIH 9JE

Dear Mr Tulloch

The Sir Richard Steele Pub, 97 Haverstock Hill, London NW3 4RL.:
PLANNING APPLICATION -2016/1189/P

As alocal resident, I am writing in support of the above planning application
which will bring great benefits to my local community.

I fully support the applicant’s stance and proposals in this application.

Yours sincerely

Brian Segal



94 Eton hall
Eton college rd
Nw32dw



Dear Mr Tulloch

The Sir Richard Steele Pub, 97 Haverstock Hill, London NW3 4RL: PLANNING APPLICATION -
2016/1189/P

As a local
, | am writing in support of the above planning application which will bring great benefits to my

local community.
| fully support the applicant’s stance and proposals in this application.

Shadi Maleki



Dear Mr Tulloch,

T am writing to support the application for the extension of the Sir Richard Steele Pub as referenced above.
Your sincerely,
Viviane Stevens

71 Haverstock Hill
NW3 4SL



